Dear All
 
We hope you and your family are keeping safe and well.  We have been constantly monitoring the situation and reviewing the Government Guidelines for schools in England and ascertaining when it would be safe for us to open.  Unfortunately it hasn’t been possible for us to open our Breakfast Club and After School Club at all and we are sorry for the inconvenience that this may have caused.

We have been discussing whether we are able to open to Holiday Club and we are very sorry to say that this is also looking unlikely for July/August.  As we have many different children coming from different schools on different days, we would be unable to keep the children in the recommended “bubbles”.  We are restricted on the space that we have available to us if the weather isn’t kind and we would be very restricted on the activities that we would be able to run.  We will continue to monitor the situation and if things change then we will obviously write to you and let you know.
 
We are trying our best to plan for September and it is still unknown when and how all the children will return to school.  To help with our planning, it would be really helpful if you could let us know if your requirements for September are likely to be different to your previous requirements, please let us know this by 30th June 2020.  As and when we know how children will be returning to school in September we will hopefully be able to let you know what sessions we are able to offer to you. 

Many thanks to everyone who has paid their outstanding bills, this is hugely appreciated.  If you do have any monies still owed to us for the period upto 20th March, please pay this as soon as possible.   If you are having trouble paying your bills, please do contact us to discuss further.
  
Please do contact us should you have any questions regarding the above and we hope you and your family stay safe and well.
 
With kindest regards

